
First Coast Community Development Inc. is committing to give 10
graduating seniors that will be seeking  a degree in Science,
Technology, Engineering, or Mathematics from Florida A&M
University, Bethune Cookman University, or Edward Waters
University a $1000 scholarship. 

To be eligible for the scholarship students must have a minimum of
a 3.0 GPA and submit a 250 word minimum essay on "How he/she
will help their community once completing college?" to the
provided email address.

Scholarship submissions are due May 5, 2023 at 11:59pm EST.

February 1, 2023 

Greetings!

First Coast Community Development, Inc.
525 N Newnan St. 

Jacksonville, FL 32202
+1 904 379 8383

Charlie.griffin@fccdinc.org

We thank you for your interest in the FCCD scholarship and we are excited to see your
plans to impact our community!

 
All the best,
Carly Griffin | FAMU Alumna | BS in Biology Pre-Medicine


